Evaluation of Bids
Development, Operation and Maintenance of a Super-Specialty Hospital on Public Private Partnership Mode in
Patna, Bihar (“Project”)

The Authority, pursuant to notice dated April 24, 2015, released on the Authority’s website http://www.health.bih.nic.in, invited prospective Bidders to submit
Bids before 1500 hours on June 4, 2015 (revised Bid Due Date) to participate in the bidding process for selection of a private player through global competitive
" bidding process for implementation of the Project. The Authority will open Qualification Bid at 1530 hours on the Bid Due Date, at the place specified in Clause
5.1.1 of the RFP in the presence of the Bidders who choose to attend. ' ‘

Disclaimer

Neither the Authority (including their officers, employees and/or agents) or their advisors make any express or implied representation or warranty to any interested party or consortium and neither the Authority nor any of their respective directors, officers, employees,
agents and/or advisors will accept any liability or responsibility in relation to this announcement, nor do they assume any obligation whatsoever o compensate or indemnify an interested party or consortium for any expense or loss that they may incur as a result of their
participation in the bidding process or responding to this announcement, nor do they guarantee that a participant in the process will be selected or an award will be made

For further information, please contact:

Mr. Pankaj Sinha Managing Director Principal Secretary

International Finance Corporation (IFC) Infrastructure Development Authority Department of Health, Government of Bihar

Maruti Suzuki Building, 1 Nelson Mandela Road, 1st Floor, Udyog Bhawan, 1¥ Floor, Vikas Bhawan, Bailey Road, Patna — 800 015
Vasant Kunj, New Delhi — 110070 East Gandhi Maidan, Patna — 800 004 Email: health-bih@nic.in,

Email: psinhal @ifc.org Email: md@idabihar.com. Fixed: 0612 2290328

Mobile: +91 99717 72424 rananjavsinha@gmail.com
Fixed: 0612-2675991, 2675998




